
Public Comments

No. Comment Comment Date

1 We would like to comment on our concerns for emergency response services in relation to the SWAN 
project.

08/28/2018

2 Once again Watkins Farm residents are being pinned in by oil wells due to the greed of Conoco 
Phillips and "our" elected officials who have sworn to protect us. The risk of fire and lack of access 
serves has a huge risk for the residents of Watkins Farm who are calling this 

development "HOME". How would you like to be sandwiched in by dangerous and unsafe oil wells 
that risk your safety and enjoyment of your home? Arapaho county has informed us that another 
person's right ends when it encroaches on the enjoyment of another's property. Is this not what is 
being done to the residents of Watkins Farm? I'm ashamed of those that were sworn to protect and 
act in our behalf, but then vote to allow this travesty to continue. There are plenty of other sites for this 
drilling, but not next to neighborhoods, homes and children. PLEASE STOP this from occurring and 
stand up to the oath that you have all sworn to uphold. Your mother would be proud of you, and she's 
not on a pension from Conoco-Phillips. If Conoco is so great to work for, why have they threatened 
their employees that they will lose their jobs if these wells if moved a mere distance away??????

Thank you for your consideration.

08/31/2018

Total: 2 comment(s)
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considered during the technical review of this application.
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